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Yulong Road 

Terrey Hills NSW 2084 

Terrey Hills Tennis Club 

Courtside News 

we are on facebook 
click on the link below  

to see our page and follow us 
https://www.facebook.com/TerreyHillsTennisClub/ 

 

Inspire Tennis contact details 
Phone: (02) 9498 1902 
Email: info@inspiretennis.com.au  
Website: www.inspiretennis.com.au  

For all your coaching and court hire needs contact: 

Hi all 

At the AGM held in September the outgoing committee was re-elected.  My thanks to the members 

for standing for another year. 

The Council has erected the street sign which we requested at the Yulong Avenue entrance to the 

Club and has also approved, at its cost, the drainage required at the rear of the courts.   This work 

should commence in the coming weeks. 

The Careel Bay challenge, scheduled for this year has been postponed to next year with a date to be 

advised. 

Martin Coates, our Centre Manager, and Coach Thiago Remiers continue to develop coaching at the 

Club.  We now have 60 children attending coaching programs. 

Congratulations to Cody Bright, Stephanie Hughes and Elyse Caristo on winning their Saturday morn-

ing TNB junior competition. 

Special congratulations to Anastasia Berezov for her Tennis NSW female junior player for 2018 

award. 

Enjoy tennis. 

Phil Smythe, President 



 

 
 

THTC COMMITTEE 
President   Phil Smythe  Committee Members:  Sue Moore 
Vice President  Carolyn  Watters      Margot Tredinnick 
Treasurer   Ross Kempshall      Jenny Murphy 
Secretary   Colin Chase       Leanne Price 
Club Captain  Noel Wheatley 
 

SOCIAL TENNIS FOR MEMBERS 
 

Saturday Afternoon Social 
Commences at 1:30pm continuing until the sun goes down or until the desire for a drink 
and some socialising overtakes the desire to play tennis.  Matches consist of doubles, 
mens, ladies and mixed.  Why not come along and have a set— you will enjoy it! 
 

Tuesday Night 
Commences at 7.00pm and continues until either weariness or lights out at 11.00pm 
bring proceedings to a close.  All social tennis is free to members and this includes use 
of the court lights and tennis balls that are provided by the club. Numbers and standard 
has been progressively increasing which makes for a great nights tennis. 
 

CAREEL BAY CHALLENGE 2018 
Due to a change of committee at Careel Bay Tennis Club 
the annual challenge competition will not be held this 
year.  Careel are very keen to continue the tradition and 
will be organising a date for the new year. It’s a fun 
interclub day and we hope that the friendly rivalry 
continues between our two clubs next year. 
 

CLUB MAINTENANCE 
Recent maintenance activity at the club includes the 
lifting and relaying of the brick pathway to take the dip 
away. We have also installed some security lights that 
are movement activated when the gate to enter the club 
is opened. How many men does it take to fix the 

net? 



 

 

Numbers in Program:   
I am pleased to report we have 60 children taking part in tennis coaching at the club. Since 
having Thiago full time for term 4 this is enabling us to expand the program further.  
Tennis Leaders: 
Thanks to all our Tennis Leaders this term who have been a great help with the coaching 
program and the holiday camps. My aim is to also encourage some parents to take part in 
training  in the future. 
Northern Beaches Team success: 
Our Yellow Ball team have had excellent success winning the Northern Beaches Competition 
coming top of the league and winning the finals. Well done to Cody Bright, Stephanie Hughes, 
Elyse Caristo and Will Sproule. We are hoping to in the future run more juniors teams for Terrey 
Hills in 2019.  
Mini Tennis Awards: 
The Mini Tennis Awards have been going great and parents have loved the feedback. The 
children have really enjoyed their sticker books as rewards and this has been a good way to 
track their progress.  
Noticeboard: 
The noticeboard at the club has been going well. The intention is to keep this updated on a 
regular basis so  parents and the members are aware what’s going on.  
Maintenance Report: 
Gary has done a great job with cleaning up the courts. Between Gary and Thiago we will make 
sure we keep the courts regularly maintained.  
Schools:    
One of my main aims is to continue to build stronger relationships with the local schools. Both 
the Northern Beaches Christian School and the German International School use our facilities 
frequently and we have given out vouchers to children attending. We have started a 
relationship with the Japanese International School and my next step is to have meetings with 
all the  schools to discuss further opportunities. 
Adults: 
Two new sessions have commenced this term for adults. Some mixed coaching sessions on 
Tuesday 6.30pm-8:00pm and Friday 7:00pm-8.30pm evenings. 
 

I would like to thank everyone for your continued support at Terrey Hills and I would really 
appreciate any help the Committee can offer in advertising the above areas.     
 

Martin Coates 
Terrey Hills Tennis Manager 

Tennis Managers Report 
Committee Meeting 11th October 2018 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

A ceremony was held at the SCG which unfortunately the Berezov family could not 

attend because Anastasia was playing in the Japan Junior Open—singles and doubles.  

Congratulations to 

Anastasia Berezov 

 

NSW Tennis Junior 

Athlete of the Year 

Following the tournament in  

Japan she will travel to Korea 

with the Tennis Australia team 

to compete in more 

tournaments. 

Anastasia currently has a junior 

world ranking of 189 (ITF). Her 

current professional world 

ranking is 1019 (WTA). She is 

one of only two girls in the 

world who have a WTA 

professional ranking under the 

age of 15. Remarkable 

achievements by Anastasia and 

we look forward to following 

her future tennis achievements.  

Congratulations to mum Misaki, 

dad Dimitri and Anastasia from 

all at Terrey Hills Tennis Club! 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Christmas Party 
Saturday 15th December at 7:00pm 

Teta’s Lebanese Restaurant 
25 Babbage Road Roseville 

cost: $55.00 per head 
Deluxe Banquet 

BYO drinks 
Hope you can join us to 

 celebrate the festive season! 
RSVP: terreyhillstennis@hotmail.com 

 


